
  
 
 

 
 
 
Dear CAMPHILL SUPPORTER  
 
The Journeyman Programme is a Camphill venture for young 
people with a disability between the ages of 18-25 years old. 

 
Please help the Journeyman Programme realize their dream to 
build a new centre in Carrick on Suir, Co. Tipperary. 
 
Would you or a family member or friend like to become part 
of the Camphill National Fund Raising group? 
This June 16th you can support this project at the Camphill 

fund raising Race Night at Leopardstown. 
 
The Journeyman will start to build a new €2m. Centre in 2008 
The centre will provide wide range of educational and social 
opportunities to young people to reach their potential and 
develop their confidence over a 5 year period. 

 
The Journeyman Programme has been recognized by the HSE 
as a centre of excellence in providing individualized supports 
for students to be able to express their aims and wishes for 
their future life. 
 

The project is breaking new ground in the disability sector, especially in the field of the 
school leaver who may have an autistic spectrum disorder and who may need extra 
guidance and support.  
This Camphill initiative is creating new opportunities for young 
people with exceptional needs who have just left school. It is 
forging a training model which can be passed on to other such 
centres for young people and replicated country wise. 
 
Please help the National Fund Raising Group to raise much needed funds to support the 
Journeyman Programme to build this new Centre for the future 

Contact: 
Heather Lynch 

at the Journeyman Programme: 
087-7852498 

Michael Hilary (mhilary@esatclear.ie) 
at the National Fund Raising Group: 

087-2568810 
 

You can find out more about the Journeyman Programme on: 
http://camphill.ie/journeyman 

 


